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Heart – Ambition – Respect – Tenacity 

 National Quality in Careers Ixion Gold award 
Hartshill Academy are very proud to announce that we have been 
awarded the national Quality in Careers Standard, including the Ixion 
Gold award!  

This is England’s dedicated national quality award that uniquely 
accredits four components of careers education, information, advice 
and guidance.  

We have been working towards this award for the last 2 years, and the 
fact that all aspects of our careers provision have been marked 
outstanding is a testament to all staff and pupils within the school.  

A massive thank you and well done to all teachers and pupils who 
were involved in the assessment process! 



Christmas Boxes 

All forms at Hartshill Academy have been busy over the festive 
period with our reverse Advent calendar challenge. Pupils and 
staff have been donating items throughout December to make 
up Christmas hampers.   

A special shout out goes to Miss Pickering's form who managed 
to fill three boxes and to our SEN department who donated two 
boxes and then delivered them to families in our local area!  

Christmas at Hartshill 
Academy 

Thank you to the Creative and 
performance team and all of our very 
talented pupils for a wonderful 
Christmas Concert. We had a packed 
hall for the event showcasing songs, 
dance and performances that our pupils 
have been rehearsing this term. 

We have had three wonderful Christmas Lunches this 
week. Year 7 were joined at Christmas Lunch by the 
Wates staff who are delivering the new build. 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday we held our Christmas 
Cracker Rewards Assemblies to celebrate 
pupils who demonstrate our HART values 
every day. Congratulations to everyone 
who won an award and prize. 


